Wednesday, March 3, 2010

Brad Murphy

City of Madison Planning Department
215 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.

Suite 100

Madison, WI 53710

Re:  Shady Woods Neighborhood Plan
Request for Timeline Extension

Dear Brad:
The Shady Woods Neighborhood Property Ownets Coalition has been working towards the

resolution of their outstanding concetns with the Neighbothood Plan over the course of the last
six months.

We ate in support of the request for delay of at least a year.
Sincerel /
/ } /

Ken Keryluk

Melissa Wee
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Wednesday, March 3, 2010

Brad Murphy

City of Madison Planning Department
215 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.

Suite 100

Madison, WI 53710

Re: Shady Woods Neighborhood Plan
Request for Timeline Fxtension

Dear Brad:
The Shady Woods Neighborhood Property Owners Coalition has been working towards the
resolution of their outstanding concerns with the Neighborhood Plan over the course of the last
six months.

We are in support of the request for delay of at least a year.

Sincerely,

Guy and Laura Dreger
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Thursday, February 25, 2010

Brad Murphy

City of Madison Planning Department
215 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.

Suite 100

Madison, W1 53710

Re:  Shady Woods Neighborhood Plan
Request for Timeline Extension

Dear Brad:

The Shady Woods Neighborhood Property Ownets Coalition has been wotking towards the
resolution of their outstanding concerns with the Neighborhood Plan over the course of the last
six months.
I'am in support of the request for delay of at least a year.
Sincerely,

w v lA‘\AAK
Loveday Herr

Trustee, Martha G. Cowling Revocable Trust
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Wednesday, March 3, 2010

Brad Murphy

City of Madison Planning Dcpartment
215 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.
Suite 100

Madison, W1 53710

Re:  Shady Woods Neighborhood Plan
Request for Timeline Extension

Dear Brad:

The Shady Woods Neighborhood Property Owners Coalition has been
working towards the resolution of their outstanding concerns with the
Neighborhood Plan over the course of the last six months.

We are in support of the request for delay of at least a year.

Sincerely,

)

Charles Dykman




Wednesday, March 3, 2010

Brad Murphy

City of Madison Planning Department
215 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.

Suite 100

Madison, WI 53710

Re:  Shady Woods Neighborhood Plan
Request for Timeline Extension

Dear Brad:

The Shady Woods Neighborhood Property Owners Coalition has been wortking towards the resolution of their
outstanding concerns with the Neighborhood Plan over the coutse of the last six months.

We ate in support of the request for delay of at least a year.

Sincerely,

Chuck Heath




